
 

 

 

 

 

BID NOTICE 
 

The Van Buren County Board of Education is soliciting sealed bids for a 2023 or 

newer 4-door white or maroon gas or diesel truck. The truck must come 

equipped with four-wheel drive, tow package, air conditioning and power door 

locks. If you have any questions, please contact Jammie Lowery at 931-946-

2442. Bids will be opened on August 28, 2023 at 10:00 AM at the Van Buren 

County Board of Education Central Office, 293 Sparta Street Spencer, Tennessee 

38585. 

    The Board of Education retains the right to reject any and all bids. 

 

*Bids may be mailed or delivered in person. Specify the 

vehicle you are bidding on outside of the envelope. 


